Mr. Scott Wainright Clear Bra Connection

## Dear Scott,

When I initially started out researching the idea of obtaining a clear bra for my husband's car, I did not know what firm to contact about doing the work. I called Mercedes Benz of Littleton for a recommendation. I spoke with a service advisor who highly recommended you for the job. He said that you do all their clear bra work and that they were very happy with your work. I also called other dealerships and researched Tom Martino's list of companies that do this type of work. I called all the firms that were recommended to me. I was very concerned about getting the right person for the job. My husband is very particular about his car, and I knew that the job had to be perfect.

After speaking with several firms, I chose you for the job. You seemed to be very knowledgeable and came very highly recommended. We are both thrilled with the job that you did. We were very impressed with your work. The whole process was an enjoyable one. You were easy to work with, and seemed to be a perfectionist in your work. The clear bra is hardly noticeable.

Thank you for doing such a great job. It was a pleasure dealing with you. We would highly recommend you to anyone.

Pat Casey

Englewood, CO 80111

March 31, 2000